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Item No. 10.3.2                
REVISED 

  

Request for Council’s Consideration 



 

Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Thursday, May 14, 2015 

Subject:  Shearwater – Mount Hope Connector Road  

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
 
It is recommended that the Harbour East and Marine Drive Community Council request that Halifax 
Regional Council request a staff report, the purpose of which would be to provide a status update and go 
forward plan of action in regard to the Shearwater / Mount Hope Connector Road. 
 

Reason:  
 
The Shearwater/Mount Hope Connector Road was identified as a Regional Council priority outcome in 
December 2012, however; the Department of National Defence (DND) have reacquired those lands from 
Canada Lands.  Council requests a status update on the Shearwater/Mount Hope Connector Road. 
 
The June 13, 2013 Draft Regional Plan +5 document outlined on page 3 of the Phase 111 Response to 
Public Input that: “Shearwater Connector (Mount Hope Extension) is in the Plan.  Integration with 
planning of the Shearwater DND Air Force Base will limit how quickly this can be implemented.  A Growth 
Centre is identified in the Plan, but is reliant on the road.  
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff report providing an update on the Shearwater/Mount Hope Connector Road and go forward plan. 
 

Councillor Bill Karsten 
 
 
 Original signed 

District  3 
Dartmouth South – Eastern Passage  

 


